
 

 

 

 

NOVEMBER 2019 
 

What a busy half term as always! Christmas time in school is always exciting and we are working 

on lots of different things to make this Christmas exciting for our children… 

 

Christmas Fair: 

Our Christmas Fair will be on Thursday 12th December at 3pm until 4:30pm. There will be lots of food, 

games, prizes and fun! The fair will be held in the main hall, atrium and studio so please collect your 

children from the normal entrance at 3pm and you can come in through school.  

 

Christmas Concert Dates: 

We have added in a couple of extra performances so that we can fit everyone in. Booking tickets for the 

shows can be made from Friday 29th November via the Parents Evening System again - 

https://hardwickgreen.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 

No more than two tickets per show so that we can fit everyone in. If we have extra spaces we will open 

them up nearer the time. Thank you for your understanding.  

Monday 16th December Year 3 & 4 Christmas Show – 9:30am 

Year 3 & 4 Christmas Show – 2pm 

Tuesday 17th December Reception & Morning Nursery Concert – 10:30am 

Reception & Afternoon Nursery Concert – 2pm 

Wednesday 18th December  KS1 Christmas Performance – 10am 

KS1 Christmas Performance – 2pm 

Thursday 19th December Year 5 & 6 Carol Concert – 2pm 

 

Bikes & bike locks: 

If your child bikes to school we recommend that you always lock your bike up. We now have bike locks for 

sale in the school office - only £2.50 via ParentPay! Come and see Mrs Horner or Mrs Doyle in the office if 

you'd like one. 

 

Uniform: 

Please make sure that by the first day back in January, all children are wearing smart school shoes or all-

black trainers. Please also make sure children have a full PE kit – white top, plain shorts / tracksuit and 

trainers – in school.  

 

https://hardwickgreen.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

